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         10th January 2024 

  
Dear Parents 
  
Arrangements have been made for Year 6 pupils to have a leavers visit to “Laches Wood 
Outdoor Education Centre on Friday 14th June 2024. Children will participate in activities such 
as Archery, Team challenges and 3 elements on the High Ropes course (Power Fan, Crate Stake 
and Gladiator Challenge).   
  
Children must wear sensible outdoor clothing such as a tracksuit (trousers and jacket), outdoor 
trainers and a waterproof coat. Children can take a water bottle with them. With the weather 
possibly being warm at that time off year applying suncream and wearing a hat will be advisable.  
 
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch. If you would like the school kitchen to provide a 
packed lunch please let the school office know by Friday 31st May 2024. (this packed lunch will 
consist of a sandwich ham or cheese, water, vegetable sticks, crisp or biscuit and a piece of fruit). 
No orders after this date can be taken. 
  
The children will travel to and from Laches Wood Outdoor Education Centre by coach.  They will 
leave school promptly at 9am and will be returning to school at approximately 5pm depending on 
traffic.  
  
The cost of the visit is £25.00 per child. 50% of this trip has been subsidised by school.   
  
All payments and consent must be made using your School Gateway Account no later than  
Friday 31st May 2024. Payments can be made in full or in instalments. Unfortunately if we do not 
receive consent and payment by this date, your child will not be unable to go.  
  
I hope you will allow your child to take part in this very worthwhile activity.   
  
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Kabil  
Headteacher  
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